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From: "Gene Peck" <gp1215@msn.com>
To: NEWHALLRANCH@dfg.ca.gov
Date: Fri, Jun 19, 2009 10:10 AM
Subject: Newhall Ranch Opposition

With the rapid and expansive development that has occurred in the Santa Clarita Valley in the last 20 
years, we strongly oppose the development plan for Newhall Ranch due to environmental concerns. At 
the very least, we request that a 120 day extension be given to allow the public to respond to concerns. 

Janet Peck and family
23457 Cherry St.
Newhall Ca 91321
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Responses to Comments

RMDP/SCP Final EIS/EIR RTC-112-1 June 2010

112. E-mail from Janet Peck, dated June 19, 2009

Response 1

The Corps and CDFG appreciate the comment provided in your letter. Your opinion regarding the
proposed Project will be included as part of the record and made available to decision makers prior to a
final decision on the proposed Project. In response to this and other requests, the Corps and CDFG
extended the comment period for the Draft EIS/EIR. Please refer to Topical Response 1: EIS/EIR
Public Review Opportunities.




